
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ryan Shankland [  
Sent: 22 August 2017 08:27 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: GW&TC SPD June 2017 
 
I've looked at the plans and I think it looks great and just what is needed for the waterfront. You will 
get people moaning and objecting as they don't like change but if we want Gosport to move forward 
it is vital that this happens. 
Ryan Shankland-White 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


	From: Ryan Shankland [mailto:rshanks75@me.com]



